
 

Ms. Fiona Marshall 

 

Secretary to the Compliance Committee 

of the Aarhus Convention 

 

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe 

Environment Division 

Palais des Nations 

8-14 avenue de la Paix 

1211 Geneva 10,  

Switzerland 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: Communicant’s Comments to the Party Concerned’s Letter and Enclosure of 

09.05.2017 in Case ACCC/C/2013/92 (Germany) 

 

Dear Ms. Marshall, 

 

Thank you very much for forwarding me the Party Concerned’s Letter and Enclosure of 

09.05.2017 in ACCC/C/2013/92 (Germany). 

 

The discussions that the UK and Germany have entered into are to be welcomed as a very 

positive development, but this should not alter the ACCC’s determinations in this case. 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 
 

Ms. Brigitte Artmann,  

Marktredwitz, Germany 

18.05.2017 

 

 


